
$2,000 - 1148 Wigle Avenue, Windsor
MLS® #X12426434 

$2,000
3 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family

N/A, Windsor, Ontario

The beautifully renovated main floor of an
all-brick home located just a 10-minute walk
from the University of Windsor. This bright and
spacious unit features three bedrooms, each
with a ceiling fan, a fully updated 4-piece
bathroom with a stylish double sink vanity, and
a modern kitchen with custom navy-blue
cabinets, quartz countertops, and stainless
steel appliances. The open living area offers a
comfortable space to relax, and the entire unit
has been freshly painted. Additional highlights
include new windows, a new roof, and in-unit
laundry for added convenience. Situated in a
quiet, family-friendly neighborhood, this home
is close to public transit, shopping, restaurants,
schools, pharmacies, and more. Ideal for
students, professionals, or small families
seeking a well-maintained, move-in-ready
rental.  Tenant pays 80% utility. (id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # X12426434

Price $2,000

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 1.00

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold

Style Bungalow

Community Information

Address 1148 Wigle Avenue



Subdivision N/A

City Windsor

Province Ontario

Postal Code N9C3N1

Amenities

Parking Spaces 2

Parking No Garage

Interior

Heating Natural gas Forced air

Cooling Central air conditioning

# of Stories 1

Has Basement Yes

Exterior

Exterior Brick

Foundation Block

Listing Details

Listing Office RE/MAX PRESIDENT REALTY
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